
Broadmayne First School Newsletter  
                                                    Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Respectful      

 
The value we are looking at this half term is: Respect     
 
Our HeartSmart focus is: No way through isn’t true! 
 
Our British Value focus is: Mutual Respect  
 

 
Friday 27th June 2025 
Summer Term Newsletter 4 
 
 

Things to remember:  
●  FABS Wine Tasting Event takes place this evening between 7.30-10pm (over 18s only) 
●  No Cool Kids on Wednesday 2nd July  
●  No Outdoor Adventurers this week, but resumes again on 10th July 

 

 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What an action-packed and exhilarating week we had last week here at Broadmayne First 
School! Our annual Sports Week was filled with energy and enthusiasm as children took part in 
a wide range of activities, including Bootcamp sessions, scaling the climbing wall, testing their 
aim with soft archery, and enjoying potted sports. Sports Day was a particular highlight, with 
fantastic team spirit on display and Team Blue emerging as the overall winners. Our annual 
football tournament was also a great success, with congratulations going to Team Panther for 
their well-deserved victory. We have thoroughly enjoyed every moment of this special week and 
look forward to making this much-loved tradition a part of our school calendar for years to 
come. 
 
 
Well done Ollie!  
 
We are incredibly proud to share that Ollie in Year 3 recently completed the 
Wiltshire 3 Peak Challenge! This impressive feat involved climbing three of 
Wiltshire’s highest peaks—Barbury Castle, Milk Hill, and Tan Hill—covering over 20 
miles of beautiful but challenging countryside. Taking on this challenge requires 
determination, resilience, and a real sense of adventure. Please join us in 
congratulating Ollie for his amazing accomplishment and showing what it means 
to persevere and aim high. Well done! 
  
 

        

 



                               
 

                                               
 

 A Polite Reminder About Safe Parking 

We kindly ask all parents and carers to be mindful when parking outside of the 
school grounds. Please avoid parking on pavements, side roads, or directly 

outside the school gates. Over-parking in these areas makes it difficult for everyone to see 
clearly when exiting the school and poses a risk to children crossing the road. By parking 
considerately, you help keep our pupils and the wider school community safe. Thank you for 
your continued support in making our school environment as safe as possible for everyone. 
 
 
Attendance Matters  
 
   
Our whole school attendance last week was :  94.27% 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

93.75% 94.83% 96.55% 96.33% 90.00% 
 

 

Transition Day - Tuesday 1st July  

Looking ahead, we’re preparing for our transition day—a special opportunity for 
children to meet their new teachers and begin to get comfortable with the next 
step in their journey. On that day, children will be invited to go in through their new 
classroom doors at the start of the day to help them start feeling at home. Parents 
will also be warmly welcomed to meet the new teaching team after the school day 

ends. Children will  be collected from their new classrooms at the end of the day.  

 

Respecting our neighbours  

We’ve recently received several reports from neighbours whose gardens back 
onto our school grounds. They’ve expressed concern that stones are being 
thrown into their gardens, particularly at the end of the school day. This 
behaviour is not only dangerous, but it also shows a lack of respect for those who 
live in our community. 

As a school, we are committed to promoting positive behaviour and strong relationships with 
our neighbours. We will be reminding our children about the importance of respect and 
responsibility, and this message will be reiterated in upcoming assemblies. 
         

 



                               
 

                                               
We are also asking for the support of parents and carers. Please closely supervise your 
children at the end of the day—especially if you are waiting near the school boundary—to help 
ensure that everyone is acting safely and respectfully. 

Thank you for helping us maintain a school environment we can all be proud of, both inside 
and outside the gates. 

 

The Bee Musical - Our end of year performance 

Tickets are now available for the whole school production which is being performed 
between the dates of 14th - 17th July. (Please remember that a total of 2 tickets per 
family may be booked).  To book your tickets for the Bee Musical please click on the 
link below: 

Link to apply for School Play Tickets 

 
 
Continuing to ‘fly high’ - How you can help. 
 
In order to continue to ‘fly high’ next year and to inform next year's School 
Development Plan, I value the feedback that I receive from parents and am always willing to 
learn from it. Please could I ask that you complete the short survey to identify our successes 
and development points.  Parent / Carer Survey 
 

And finally…… 

Thank you to all of our children who were excellent last week during Sports Week.  

A huge thank you Mrs Howells for organising a brilliant Sports Week  

Thank you to all of the parents who took the time to send in a personal message on ‘National 
Thank a Teacher Day’. Your words were a real glimmer to our staff.  

Have a lovely weekend,  
 
 
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Jordan-Gill  
 
 
 
         

 

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/broadmayne-first-school
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd7PEJRvRURVnXuoCGppFxwnEYfZnC0vEeU7ziaTIEx8oDCBg/viewform?usp=sharing


                               
 

                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2024/2025 Dates  
 

Date Time Event 

June 2025   

Friday 27th 7.30-10pm FAB’s Wine Tasting Evening (over 18’s only) 

JULY 2025   

Tuesday 1st July   Transfer Day  

Wednesday 2nd July 2.15 Rocksteady mini concert for parents of children involved 

 NO COOL KIDS TODAY 

Monday 7th 2.30 Michelle Hubble’s musicians Concert 

Monday 14th July  2pm  End of Year Show - details to follow  

Tuesday 15th July  9.30  End of Year Show - details to follow  

Wednesday 16th July  2pm  End of Year Show - details to follow  

Thursday 17th July  9.30  End of Year Show - details to follow  

Tuesday 22nd July  9.10 Year 4 Leavers Assembly - Parents & Carers welcome 

2.00 END OF TERM. School finishes at 2pm.  

 
 
 
 
 

         

 


